

Alverthorpe St Paul's CE (VA) School 3-11yrs
St. Paul's Drive
Alverthorpe
Wakefield
WF2 0BT
Website: http://alv

Headteacher: Mrs C Chell

Telephone: 01924 303725

Website: http://alverthorpe.eschools.co.uk email: head@st-pauls.wakefield.yhgfl.net

26<sup>th</sup> November 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

## Children in Years 5 and 6 Christmas Party Arrangements – 17<sup>th</sup> December 2015

We have tried a number of different approaches in the last few years to try and reduce waste on the Christmas Party days, all with varying degrees of success. This year we have arranged for the children to have a buffet lunch which will be prepared by ISS who are our school meal providers.

On party day your child will have a mid-morning snack. This is so that they can wait a little longer for their lunch. They will be able to choose a piece of flapjack, a muffin or a cookie. Then when the normal lunchtime service has finished they will have a buffet lunch. The menu is as follows:

A selection of the following: Chicken Goujons, Sausage Roll, Cocktail Sausage or Veg bites, Cheese Roll, Veggie Sausage

served with
Garlic bread
Crisps
Potato salad
Pasta salad
Green salad
Salad items – Tomatoes , Sweetcorn, Cucumber

followed by

Make your own Fruit Sundae
Ice Cream Pot, Coulis, Fresh Fruit and Cream







Money raised by the PTA will subsidise the cost of the buffet and therefore the charge will be £1.85 which is the usual cost of a school meal.

## Children who usually have a school dinner

Children who usually pay for a school meal need not do anything else.

## Children who usually have a packed lunch

If your child usually has a packed lunch from home they are invited to join the other children in their class and have the Christmas party buffet. Please complete the reply slip below and return it with £1.85 by Monday 7<sup>th</sup> December so that we are able to order the correct amount of food. Of course if your child does not want the buffet they may still bring their own packed lunch. If you wish for them to do this they will still have a mid-morning snack but then they will eat their packed lunch when the other children have the buffet.

Should you	have any o	queries, p	lease do	not hesitate to	contact the	school office.

Yours sincerely

Christine Chell Headteacher

Children who usually have a packed lunch – reply slip					
My child	in class				
would like to have the Christmas party buffet on Thursday 17 <sup>th</sup> December.					
I enclose my payment of £1.85					
Signed	Parent/Carer				





